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09/17/2020 19:20 Oppose

To whom it may concern, Based on my review of the 
current application for rezoning at 601 Beach 
Crescent, I am totally opposed to this project. I am 
unfortunately unable to come and talk at the meeting 
but would like my views heard through this email. This 
project would destroy the livability of this 
neighborhood. It would become a high vehicle traffic 
zone adding danger and pollution. There is strict limit 
to what the neighborhood can cope with in increased 
traffic, noise and pollution. It would destroy the skyline 
of Vancouver and would defeat the city plan to have 
the two tall buildings on each side of the bridge 
marking the entrance of the downtown area! It would 
deprive thousands of residents of the view they are 
currently enjoying on our beautiful skyline. NO 
INCREASE HEIGHT OR DENSITY should be allowed, 
the plan should only continue as ORIGINALLY 
planned. Thank you. Kind Regards, Patrick
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DUBOIS Unknown
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